
file:///U|/CityOfAsheville.gov/wwwroot/searchminutes/councilminutes/1990/M980929.htm[8/9/2011 2:51:43 PM]

Tuesday - September 29, 1998

Skyland Volunteer Fire Department

9 Miller Road

3:30 p.m. - Community Meeting

Present: Mayor Leni Sitnick, Presiding; Vice-Mayor Edward C. Hay Jr.; Councilman Earl Cobb;
Councilwoman Barbara Field; Councilman Thomas G. Sellers; and Councilman O.T. Tomes; City Attorney
Robert W. Oast Jr.; City Manager James L. Westbrook Jr.; and City Clerk Magdalen Burleson

Absent: Council M. Charles Cloninger

The following topics were raised by residents and addressed by City Council and City staff: opposition to
annexation in the south; numerous curb cuts on Hendersonville Road; request for sidewalks on
Hendersonville Road as well as pedestrian friendly areas; speed limit on Hendersonville Road is too high;
grading by Fugazy Travel is getting worse; lighted sign at 1700 Hendersonville Road is out of compliance;
noise from cleaning K-Mart Shopping Center parking lot at night and noise from bar near K-Mart is disturbing
homes in the Crowfields development; sanitation workers leave garbage cans in the streets; dead animals
need to be picked up near the Parkway entrance on Hendersonville Road; request to help City combat litter;
I-26 Corridor should be built out of town; and noise from CP&L plant is very disturbing to those who live near
the plant.

Mayor Sitnick adjourned the meeting at 5:00 p.m.

____________________________ ______________________________

CITY CLERK MAYOR
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